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NOTICE OF STRICT STEPS ON STRAY ANIMALS’ MENACE IN THE 

UNIVERSITY  

 

The University public is hereby notified of the decision of the Management to take 

determined steps on the stray animals’ menace on campus since the situation is, as 

it were, becoming an eye-sore. 

 

It has become a common sight to see dogs, sheep, goats, and other domestic animals 

straying into conspicuous places like the Central Administration Building, Faculties 

and Halls of Residence.  

 

Consequently, the community should please note that: 

 

1. Such animals will henceforth be caught and sent to the Zoological Gardens to be 

fed to carnivorous animals there. 

 

2. Identified owners of stray animals shall henceforth be processed to face the Staff 

Disciplinary Committee. 

 

Members of the University Community, particularly residents who rear domestic 

animals are enjoined to note that careless handling of such animals is a grievous 

offence against extant regulations in the University and the Management will no 

longer take such with levity. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G.O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

 


